
Subject: Re: New Highland Median Project - Ferris Wehbe Request "Adopt A Median"
From: Ferris Wehbe
Date: 06/28/2016 09:11 AM
To: Lisa Schechter
CC: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>

Hi Lisa,
Can you kindly let me know what is HBT/LABT charging per median for maintenance. 
I want to get an estimate on adding the two new medians into the mix.

Cheers,

Ferris

On Fri, Jun 24, 2016 at 3:38 PM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Dear Paul:

I am the Executive Director of the Hollywood Media District BID.  I have been asked by one of our Board Members to inquire about the
City’s “Adopt – A – Median” form.   The Hollywood Media District will be completing the application for one of the new medians located
with our district boundaries.  Specifically the one located between DeLongpre and Fountain Avenue.  At your earliest convenience,
please send me the application so that our Board and Green Committee can review it.

Thank you

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

-- 
Ferris Wehbe
www.ferriswehbe.org
http://www.lacedars.org/
323-465-5505 office
323-573-8940 cell


